

Democratic Services Andrew Jones - Deputy Chief Executive & Monitoring Officer

Warwick District Council, Riverside House Milverton Hill, Royal Leamington Spa, CV32 5HZ

To: All Warwick District Councillors **direct line:** 01926 456114

email: graham.leach@warwickdc.gov.uk **web:** www.warwickdc.gov.uk

our ref: CE/ your ref:

13 May 2019

Dear Councillor,

Warwick District Council Meeting

Further to the published agenda please note the following:

<u>Item 6 Return of Councillors Elected & Politically Proportionality</u>

Please note that in Appendix 1 the return of Councillors elected for Kenilworth St John's Ward it should read Councillor Richard Dickson.

Recommendation 2.2 the percentage of Conservative Councillors on the Council should be 43.18%.

In respect of Paragraph 3.4 an additional recommendation is now proposed that the Overview & Scrutiny Committee should not be politically proportionate to the Council with the seats allocated as follows:

Conservatives 4, Liberal Democrats 3, Green 2, Labour 1 and Whitnash Residents Association 1.

<u>Item 9 – to note the members to be appointed to the Executive by the Leader of the Council</u>

Subject to Councillor Day being appointed as Leader of the Council, these are set out at Page 1 of Item 9 & 10(a) attached to this letter.

<u>Item 10 – Appointments</u>

(a) To consider nominations for membership of Committees including substitutes These are set out at in Item 9 & 10(a) attached to this letter, less the Green representatives which will be circulated separately.







The information in respect of item: 10(b) To approve membership of working parties & Forums; and 10 (c) to a consider appointments to Champion Roles & outside bodies in respect of all Groups will be circulated in a further addendum.

Yours sincerely

Graham Leach Democratic Services Manager and Deputy Monitoring Officer





